From:
 Fowler, David

 Sent:
 05 June 2019 10:09

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application no 2019/2375/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

From:

D

David Fowler Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

-----Original Message-----

Sent: 03 June 2019 12:23

To: Fowler, David < David. Fowler@camden.gov.uk >

Cc:

Subject: Planning application no 2019/2375/P

Sent from my iPad

Dear Mr Fowler - Planning application 2019/2375/P

We would like to object to the above planning application on the grounds that the last thing that Hampstead needs is another school.

The level of traffic and pollution, congestion and noise due to the number of schools we have in the area is already unacceptable.

We live not far from the HIgh Street and find it difficult to leave the house during school run hours. The traffic jams are dreadful. We look forward to school holidays, when we can have our neighbourhood back. We have lived in Hampstead for over twenty years and I was born here.

We ask that the council reject this application - refer to Camden local plan (2017) 4.33 Local planning policy unequivocally forbids this development.

We look forward to your refusal on this plan.

Yours sincerely,